
CPRM March 2, 2021 
PL-12-21 

From: David Little   
Sent: Tuesday, March 02, 2021 2:06 PM 
To: Gillies, Suzanne <Suzanne.Gillies@burlington.ca> 
Subject: Re: I can’t get into meeting thru. It’s calendar  
 
 
Did someone see the tactic from the club for 2021, I have been told they have increased the green fees 
an uprecidented 25% for this year.  I have never heard of such an increase anywhere.  Most clubs have 
dropped their fees given the lower level of rounds on average, sans covid.  Sounds like he is chasing 
golfers away.  The gents I talked to have all left, which were 10 golfers.   
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